’ SIGNS anD LIGHTING MAINTENANCE

July 9, 2020

City of Naperville

Transportation Engineering & Development Department.
400 S. Eagle Street

Naperville, IL 60540

To whom it may concern:

Regarding the sign proposed for the property at 1564 W. Ogden Ave. in Naperville, (Fair Oaks Lincoln)
we understand the requirements to incorporate the address into the sign face and plan to add vinyl
characters to each face in order to satisfy this requirement. The Characters will be placed on the sign
faces, centered at a point roughly % of sign length above the bottom.

If you have any questions, or need any further information please feel free to contact me at
815-725-9080.

Sincerely,

Ltfo Carrillo
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